

Planning & Development

225 4th Street North Fargo, ND 58102

Office: 701.241.1474 | Fax: 701.241.1526

Email: planning@FargoND.gov

www.FargoND.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO:

PARKING COMMISSION MEMBERS

FROM:

MARK WILLIAMS, ASSISTANT PLANNING DIRECTOR

DATE:

MARCH 17, 2020

RE:

PARKING COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The March 26, 2020 Parking Commission meeting is cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held April 30, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the Commission Chambers, City Hall.